From: Hamilton, Luann
Sent: Monday, June 16, 2014 7:53 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Travel to Washington, D.C. 

 

Steve,
This is to confirm that I participated in the Innovation in Mobility Public Policy Summit in Washington, D.C., traveling to Washington, D.C. on June 9 and returning to Chicago the evening of June 10.  Association for Commuter Transportation, the conference organizer, waived the conference registration fee, will reimburse me for my air fare, and paid for the hotel room in Washington.  Breakfast and lunch were provided at the conference June 9.  Any other meals and incidental expenses incurred  in Washington are not being covered by ATC.  I paid for those items myself.

Let me know if you need anything further.

Thanks,

Luann

